
Eustis School Department
Stratton School

65 School St., Stratton, ME 04982
Phone: (207) 246-2283
Fax: (207) 246-6598

Dear Stratton School Families:

Happy New Year! It is wonderful to see everyone's smiling faces back at school after the
winter break. It is hard to believe, but the Ski/Skate season is just around the corner. We
wanted to send out some information that may be helpful as we get close to our first
Ski/Skate day.

Ski/Skate Dates (Friday afternoons):
January 13, 20, 27
February 3, 10
March 3

The cost per week is:
$5.00 if you RENT EQUIPMENT
$4.00 if you use your OWN EQUIPMENT
We suggest you pay weekly, if you prefer to pay in advance, it will be non-refundable if
days are missed or canceled. Payment can be made in cash or checks made out to
Stratton School.

Things to note:
● Students will have lunch at school, they will then have time to get ready to head to

Sugarloaf for Ski/Skate. Buses leave Stratton School @ 12:15
● Please send a note with your child to school each Ski/Skate day if they have

dismissal plans other than taking the bus back from Sugarloaf to Stratton School
○ Please be at Stratton School at 4:15pm to pick up your child after

Ski/Skate, bus will arrive between 4:15-4:30
○ If picking your child up at Sugarloaf, please meet the bus at 3:55 at skier

drop off/pick up, bus will leave at 4:00. If picking up from Ice Skating
(Outdoor Center) please be there by 3:30.

● Students will need a “Go Card” to load the lifts, if your child has a seasons pass or
is in another program such as Boomaugers, please have them bring their “Go Card”
to Ski/Skate each week. Students who do not already have a “Go Card” will be
issued one on the 1st week and will be asked to bring it to each Ski/Skate.

Feel free to Contact Stratton School’s Ski/Skate Coordinator, Jesse Hughes, with any
questions: 207-246-2283 or email jhughes@strattonschool.org

Come Grow With Us


